
                               

 

 

 

  

 

Department of Family 
and Community Services

ALASKA PIONEER HOMES 
Director’s Office 

P.O. Box 112670 
Juneau, Alaska 99811-2670 

Main: 907.465.4416  
Fax: 907.465.4108 

November 28, 2023 

Dear Alaska Pioneer Homes Waitlist Applicants, 

The Division of Alaska Pioneer Homes has recently updated our eligibility verification process to 
make it easier to have applicants’ eligibility verified each year based on regulation 7 AAC 74.060. 

The Alaska Pioneer Homes can now verify your eligibility information through public 
records, meaning you will no longer receive or need to complete an eligibility verification 
letter. If in a rare case we are not able to verify your eligibility, we will reach out to you via 
mail requesting your response regarding your intent to remain on our waitlist.  

We appreciate your interest in the Alaska Pioneer Homes, and it is our goal to serve our elder 
Alaskans when they may need our services.  

Sincerely, 

Heidi Hamilton 
Division Director 

Alaska Pioneer Homes: Providing elder Alaskans a home and community, celebrating life through its final breath 


